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Thank you Madam President,
 
Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Latvia to the UPR.

We acknowledge the progress achieved since the last UPR cycle. We especially commend the continuous promotion of gender equality in all spheres of public and political life. We also welcome the signature of the Istanbul Convention of the Council of Europe and invite Latvia to complete its ratification procedure. Regarding racial discrimination, we acknowledge the State’s projects on combating hate speech in cooperation with the civil society and we urge further measures to prevent hate speech both online and offline.
Greece would like to recommend that Latvia: 
1. Continue improving the availability of education and involvement in politics to persons with disabilities.

2. Consider amending its legislation to include domestic violence and marital rape as specific crimes in the Criminal Law

3. Further improve access of women to sexual and reproductive health services

Greece wishes the Delegation of Latvia every success in implementing the recommendations received today.
 
I thank you.



